

72-96 Newark Avenue Newborough, Victoria 3825 PO Box 42, Moe, Victoria 3825

ABN: 53 551 959 173

tel: (03) 5127 9200 fax: (03) 5127 7953 email: lowanna.co@education.vic.gov.au Acting College Principal: Ms Julia Niamh

28 August 2025

Dear parents/guardians,

At Lowanna College, we value the diversity of culture, ethnicity and faith of all our students. We are proud of our diversity and everyone is welcome at our school.

Celebrating the diversity of our community makes us stronger, kinder and more innovative. We are committed to making sure that students from all backgrounds feel accepted, supported and able to learn.

We teach all students according to our school values which includes education around diversity and inclusion. To achieve our values and goals, everyone at Lowanna College plays an important role.

Over the past few weeks, we have reminded students of our values of Respect, Integrity, Determination, Growth and Excellence and the importance of using these in everything we do.

To help us make Lowanna College a place where everyone feels welcome, respected and supported, we encourage you to also speak to your child about these values, as well as the importance of:

- understanding that we celebrate diversity and multicultural inclusion and;
- understanding the importance of everyone at school being treated with respect.

We expect families to also display our school values when communicating with other members of our school community.

Yours sincerely,

Trevor Cox

Assistant Principal

Respect | Integrity | Determination | Growth | Excellence